
Sondra, 
This meets our needs and should satisfy the builder community.  Thank 
you for taking the time to work with us to address the conduit issue. 
 
Jim Hogan 
Manager 
Standards & Compliance Dept. 
Puget Sound Energy 
425-462-3957 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Sondra Walsh [mailto:swalsh@wutc.wa.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2005 8:04 AM 
To: Hogan, Jim; Daugherty, Kaaren 
Cc: Ann Rendahl 
Subject: Gas rules 
 
 
Here is the rule language change the Commission is making to WAC 
480-93-178. 
 
At this time the Commission is moving forward with adoption of the 
rules. 
 
If you have any questions please let me know. 
 
I will be forwarding the language to the Building Industry Association 
of 
Washington (Trent Matson of BIAW) 
 
Thanks 
 
 
(4)  When  installing  plastic  pipelines  parallel  to  other 
underground 
utilities,  operators  must  ensure  there is a minimum of twelve inches 
of 
separation  from  the  other  utilities.   Where a minimum twelve inches 
of 
separation  is not possible, operators must take adequate precautions, 
such 
as  inserting  the  plastic  pipeline in conduit, to minimize any 
potential 
hazards resulting from the close proximity to the other utilities. 
 
 
Sondra Walsh 
Senior Policy Strategist 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
Olympia, WA  98504 
TEL (360) 664-1286 
FAX (360) 586-1172 
E-mail swalsh@wutc.wa.gov 


